
Good afternoon! 
  
This spring, Foothill College will begin its Accreditation Self Study process in preparation for a visit 
by the ACCJC in the fall of 2017. Four teams are being formed, each focusing on one of the 
accreditation standards.  
  
I am happy to say that I will be leading the Standard II team. You may have volunteered yourself or 
been volunteered by a colleague to join our team. Either way, I am looking forward to working with 


